
See you 
 there !

THE BELL 
Opens its Doors...

on Saturday 27th October 2-4pmDrop-in 
The Mortimer Community Benefit Society 
Committee and volunteers have started 
to prepare our pub for reopening, 
following successful completion of the 
sale on 13th September.

Open to
everyone!

We would like to invite you to:
•   Come and look around our community pub 

•   Explore the interior of the pub

•   See the newly cleared garden and land at rear

•   Meet committee members, ask questions and 
     see our Work Plans

•   Sign up to volunteer to help with practical tasks


